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From: Quimby Melton <gmelton3@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:58 PM
To: Teresa A. Watson
Cc: Honor Our KIA Committee; Q3
Subject: Certificates of Appreciation
Teresa/Kenny

The GS Honor our KIA committee would like to present Certificates of Appreciation to the City of Griffin Commissioners
at the January 26, meeting. The commissioners were so very helpful this past year with the Honor our KIA project. As
you know the GS Honor our KIA honors our local heroes that died in battle in World War 1, World War 2, Korean War,
Vietnam War and War on Terror.

A total of 20 fallen local heroes were honored during 2014-15 with oral histories, news stories, and plaques downtown.
The commissioners were a vital part in helping get the story out about these our local heroes. The Griffin community not
only was able to meet these men and woman through this coverage, but also now are able to remember how each lived
and not just how they died.

The award presentation will not take long, | promise. We realize there are numerous items that have to be covered
during commission meetings.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and again, our deep appreciation for being an essential part of this project.

My best.

Quimby Melton

2015-16 Chair

Honor our KIA Committee
770-823-2911
gmelton3@gmail.com
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